

March 13, 2020

Re: Abbreviated March 17 HOA Board of Directors Meeting

Due to the growing concerns of our members and the recommendations of our Governor and the CDC, the HOA Board will have a significantly abbreviated Board Meeting on Tuesday, March 17th at 2:00 PM in the HOA Community Center.

We will approve minutes, vote to fill the current vacancy on the Board and possibly discuss one other minor issue. We are eliminating all Director and Committee reports and Homeowner comments to ensure there is limited exposure for all concerned.

I anticipate the meeting will last approximately 15 minutes and meeting minutes will be taken and approved through the normal process.

The April 21 Membership Meeting and Election

We are already discussing this situation in light of the upcoming Membership Meeting and we will keep you informed of any changes or adjustments to the schedule.

Over the next couple of weeks you will be receiving the mailing with the ballot for the upcoming HOA Board of Directors election. In the interest of helping to reduce exposure, I strongly encourage you to follow the mail-in instructions and get your ballot and proxy into the U.S. mail as soon as possible. This will help reduce the long lines and possible exposure from one resident to another.

Jan Kaufman, President
River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation, Inc.